
The Leys Primary & Nursery School

Learning Today ….Leading Tomorrow

PARENT FORUM

Parents and Carers are invited to attend our parent forum meeting

FRIDAY 8th MARCH 2024

09:00 am

Tea, coffee and pastries will be available

We’d love to see you there, please email admin@leys.herts.sch.uk to let

us know if you would like to attend. - Many thanks

Please sign in at the office on arrival and you will be directed to the meeting

venue.

What is a parent forum?

The Parent Forum is a partnership between parents and the school. It is a

valuable way to share ideas, views, concerns and make suggestions for

improvement.

It gives you an opportunity to get together on a regular basis with other

parents to have your say on what the school is doing well, and suggest ideas

of how things could be improved.

The aims of the Parent Forum will be to:

● Work together to improve the education provided for our children

● Share information, knowledge and skills

● Meet in a mutually supportive environment

● Further improve communications between parents, carers, staff and

governors

What cannot be discussed at the meetings? Concerns or complaints involving individual

children, families or members of staff. These issues should be raised in a confidential

setting with the class teacher, Deputy Headteacher or Headteacher as appropriate.
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